
Airfoiler Meeting Minutes 
July 2023 

 
The July meeting of the Coffee Airfoilers was held July 8th, at the club field.  
Club Vice President Jonathan Holt called the meeting to order  at 1038 am. There 
were 17 members present. 
 
Club Treasurer Sandy Green presented the financial report.  She also reported 
we currently have 124 members. A motion was made to accept the treasurer’s 
report.  Motion seconded and approved. 
 
Field Maintenance.  Club Vice President Holt reported that Club President 
Cummings had a bid of $622.00 for a load of top soil to fill the low spots in the 
field.  He is seeking additional quotes. 
 
Flight Training: Vice President Holt asked the status of the training program.  
Training Coordinator  Paul Green reported that as of June, we have had fewer 
students in 2023 than in 2022 by June.  There had been several weeks when only 
the instructors were at Saturday training. 
 

Old Business 
 

Charge Station Batteries:  The replacement batteries for the charging station 
have arrived.  Jeff West will install them after the club meeting is over. 
 
New Metal Roofing for the Concession stand:  Bill Crawford is seeking a second 
quote for the roofing from Eagle Metals of Shellbyville to be considered in 
addition to the quote from Watson Metals. 
 
Float Fly (6-10-23)  CD Mike Jenkins reported a light turn out for the event, but 
the weather was perfect!  A good time was has by all who attended. 
 
Longest Day Picnic (6-17-23) There were approximately 50 people, (members and 
family) who attended.  Hamburgers and Hot Dogs and drinks were provided by 
the club and every brought a dish to pass. 
 
Fly Away Cancer (6-24-23)  CD Bill Crawford was not able to attend, but had 
posted on the “Coffee Airfoilers and Friends” Facebook page that the event had 
raised over $7,300 for the Multi County Cancer Support Network!  
 



New Business 
 

Dog Daze Old Timer & Glider FunFly:  August 4th & 5th.  Vice President 
Jonathan Holt will be the CD. 
 
Giants Over Tullahoma Fun Fly: August 18th & 19th.  CD BillCrawford. 
 
2024 Winter Banquet:  Vice President Holt asked the members present for any 
ideas to increase attendance.  He also asked if anyone felt there was a need to 
possibly change venue.  After some discussion the matter was tabled for further 
discussion at  later date. 
 

Show and Tell 
 

Nick Shone Showed the Old Skool Models “56” he had just built.  He stated he 
had made the model electric and it flys very well.  The design is a re-make of the 
Carl Goldberg Models Falcon 56. 
 
With no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 11:05 am. 
 


